
 
To:  Institutional Review Board, University of San Diego 
 
From:  Elaine Henson, DNP 
 
 
Re:  Use of Data Collected by Dr. Elaine Henson 
 
 
Ms. Shenwan Wang is requesting the use of the data from my evidence-based project “Screening 
for Post-Menopausal Osteoporosis in Women ages 30-64”. 
 
All data have been cleansed of any patient or institutional identifiers. I am supportive of Ms. 
Wang using the data from my evidence-based project. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (619) 740-5757 or 
elaine.henson@sharp.com. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

 
 
Elaine Henson, DNP 
SharpCare Grossmont 
 

https://www.google.com/search?q=sharpcare+grossmont&rlz=1C5CHFA_enUS753US753&oq=sharpcare+grossmont&aqs=chrome..69i57j46i175i199j0i22i30j69i60.3104j1j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8

	From:  Elaine Henson, DNP

